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January 20, 2011 
In reply refer to: 
224137:adai 

Mr. Jack Bebee 
Engineering and Planning Manager 
Fallbrook Public Utility District 
990 East Mission Road 
P.O. Box 2290 
Fallbrook. CA 92088-2290 

Dear Mr. Bebee: 

SUBJECT: FALLBROOK PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT TREATMENT PLANT NO. 1 

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, San Diego Region (San Diego 
Water Board) has reviewed the September, October, and November 2010 monthly and 
the July-September 2010 quarterly monitoring reports submitted by the Fallbrook Public 
Utility District (District) in accordance with Monitoring and Reporting Program No. 91-39. 

The San Diego Water Board identified the following violation of the Order No. 91-39: 

The 30-day average discharge specification for fluoride, established at 
1.0 milligrams per liter (mg/L), was exceeded for September 2010 with a reported 
value of 1.2 mg/L. It is our understanding that results of subsequent effluent 
samples analyzed for fluoride were below 1.2 mg/L. The San Diego Water Board Is 
also in the process of reviewing the District's request for relaxing effluent discharge 
specification for fluoride. 

The next monitoring report to be submitted is the November 2010 monthly monitoring 
report which is due by December 30, 2010. 
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For questions pertaining to the subject matter, please contact Amanda Dai at (858) 
627-3977 or via email at adai(a)waterboards.ca.aov. 

PLEASE INCLUDE 4,224137:ADAI" IN THE SUBJECT LINE OF FUTURE 
CORRESPONDANCE. 

Sincerely, 

. ( ^ /. 

Ben Tobler 
Water Resource Control Engineer 
Cleanup and Land Discharge Branch 

Regulatory Measure: 376392 
CIWQS Violation: 883755 


